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November 14, 2006 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
 
Re: Request of Confidentiality for FCC ID: OVFKWC-K24B 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We are requesting Short-Term Confidentiality as outlined in Public Notice DA 04-1705. This provision will 
give KWC Temporary Confidentiality of commercially sensitive information prior to product launch. 
 
The requested Confidential and Temporary Confidential exhibits are listed in table 1 below: 
  

Table 1. Short-Term Confidential 

 Description 

Short-Term Confidential HAC Test Setup Photos 

 
The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 0.457, disclosure of this Application and all 
accompanying documentation will not be made before the date of the Grant for this Application. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

C. K. Li 
 
CK Li 
Hardware Engineer, Principal 
Kyocera Wireless Corp. 


